· The Rapido implementation begins on March 1. Go Live is planned for mid-June. Chris plans to provide monthly updates to COLD and other stakeholders as well as a debrief for the June COLD meeting if there is interest.
· Topics for June COLD Meeting to serve as food for thought
· There seems to be many cases of burnout amongst library staff and faculty (let alone administrators). Do we want to take 2022-23 off from new projects/new implementations? ExL is anxious to engage COLD on other systemwide product adoption.
· We will be encouraging the Discovery functional committee to formally evaluate Primo VE to examine how well it addresses shortcomings in “Classic” Primo. We would share the results of this work with COLD.
· We will be evaluating Rapido as a replacement for ILLiad over the next two years. Chris and I will present our thoughts on this to COLD in the Fall for feedback. 
· Ex Libris responded to the Satisfaction Survey with a request to meet with their management on March 7. I expect this meeting to serve as an introduction to the current managers (as there has been turnover in the past few months) as well as an initial response to the survey.
· Work continues addressing problematic subject headings. The Inclusive Description Task Force was formed in January to explore the subject, and the Steering Committee accepted the Network Zone Management group’s recommendation to adopt SAC’s (Subject Analysis Committee) approach to the “undocumented immigrants” subject heading over LC’s recommendation.
· Resource Sharing reciprocal agreements have been signed by:
· UC Irvine
· UC Santa Barbara
· UC Riverside
· UC San Diego
· UC Santa Cruz
· UC San Diego is currently live and UC Davis is being added to the Unity contract.
